
Q Alamos 
NATIONAL LABORATORY 
--- EST. 1 94 3 ---

Prime Contmct A1anagement Offlce 
P.O. Box 1663 , MS M722 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87545 
505-667-11OIIFax 505-665-5552 

Caroline Crooks, Contracting Officer 
George 1. Rael, Contracting Officer Representative 
Los Alamos Site Office 
National Nuclear Security Administration 
3747 West Jemez Road , 
Los Alamos, NM 87544 

Date: March 28, 2011 
Refer To : PCM-ll-064 

Subject: Issues Relating to Soil and Groundwater Remediation Response 

Reference: 1) Letter from George Rael and Caroline Crooks to Rueben Rafferty and Michael 
Graham, EPO- 7HS-J36-275J06: Issues Relating to Soil and Groundwater 
Remediation dated August 17, 2010 
2) Letter from Rueben Rafferty to Caroline Crooks and George Rael , PCM-JO-
249: Issues Relating to Soil and Groundwater Remediation Response, dated 
September 28, 2010 
3) Contract No. DE-AC52-06NA25396 

Dear Ms. Crooks and Mr. Rael: 

The attached response to the U.S. Enviromnental Protection Agency's March 30, 2009 Review is 
provided as the deliverable requirement to item #3 of reference #1. Further actions requested as 
items 5 and 4 in reference #1 will be submitted by April 22, 2011 (item 5), and by April 30, 2011 
(item 4). 

If you have any questions, please contact Craig Douglass at 665-2469. 

Steve Shook 
Prime Contract Chief 

Attachment: Response to the U.S . Enviromnental Protection Agency's March 2009, Review of 
Two LANL Reports 
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